
Amrit Udyan Visit -September 16, 2023 

BBPS/R/23/60         12.09.2023 
             

Dear Parents 

We're happy to inform you that as per DOE And PMO office instructions the school has planned a trip to 

Amrit Udyan on Saturday, September 16, 2023, within school hours. We want to notify that there will be 

no changes to the examination schedule. 

Please fill the consent form without tearing. 

Team BBPS 

 

 

Consent Form 

 

Student's Name: _________________________ 

Class/ section ___________________________ 

I, as the parent/guardian of the above-named student, hereby grant permission for them to participate 

in the school trip to Amrit Udyan on September 16, 2023. 

Parent/Guardian Name: ____________________ 

Contact Number: _________________________ 

Signature: _______________________________ 

Date: ___________________________________ 

Your support is appreciated  

Best regards, 

Team BBPS 


